

Dear Parents/Carers

Website: www.sarahgriffithsauthor.co.uk

Children's author Sarah Griffiths will be visiting our school on **Monday 15**th and **Tuesday 16**th **October 2018** to meet the children, and share her book.

Sarah will be reading her book 'Douglas's Trousers' and talking about her life as a children's author.

Whilst in schools Sarah will be leading workshops with the children with a focus on creative writing. To help cover costs of the visit we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £1.

If you would like to purchase a copy/copies of Sarah's book, please complete the form below.

The children will also have the opportunity to have their book signed by the author.

Social Media: Twitter @SarahGriffithsA Facebook www.facebook.com/SarahGriffithsAuthor				
Child's Name:				
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £1				
Year/Class:				
Book dedicated to:				
Please indicate below how many books you would like to purchase. They are £8 each				

Book	Cost	Quantity	Total	
Douglas's Trousers	£8.00			

Total enclosed (CASH only please): _____

Please return this form and payment to school by the following date: Monday 1st October 2018.